Liquor Bulletin

Liquor Store Security Guidelines

June 15, 2021

This bulletin is to advise all retail liquor store licensees of amendments to the Retail Liguor Store Handbook

(RLSH).

Section 4.7 of the RLSH has been updated to include enhanced liquor store security guidelines regarding:
e enhanced store security procedures;
e anti-theft signage;
e video surveillance; and
e identification entry systems.

The amended guidelines provide licensees with optional recommendations they can use to improve liquor
store safety. They may be accessed on AGLC's website.

Please familiarize yourself with these guideline changes and ensure affected staff are notified.

If you have any questions, please contact AGLC’s Compliance Branch at inspections.mailbox@aglc.ca.
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